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GHS Class of 1964 Announces Reunion






The Class of 1964 will hold their 50 year reunion the weekend of September 26, 27, 2014. Please send mailing and
Â Email address changes to Jack Koshnick at Jacbark@gmail.comÂ . We are seeking contact informationÂ for several
classmates.Â  See the names HERE.Â  ReunionÂ Schedule & Reservation Form HERE.
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